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Landslip repairs continue on 
Cambewarra Mountain 

Natural disaster recovery 
July 2025 

  

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW will begin natural 
disaster recovery work at two sites on 
Moss Vale Road at Cambewarra 
Mountain from next week. 

Since 2022, 37 landslip sites have been repaired 
on Moss Vale Road, with work at a further 13 sites 
to begin.   

The landslip damage was caused by a series of 
unprecedented natural disaster events that 
brought record-breaking rainfall - up to six times 
the average rainfall totals, in some cases.  

What work are we doing?  

Slope stabilisation work will be carried out at two 
landslip sites on the eastern side of Cambewarra 
Mountain.  

Work includes: 

• establishing a temporary work site 

• clearing debris and vegetation 

• drilling long steels rods into the slope (known 
as soils nails) 

• applying heavy-duty mesh or spraying 
concrete (known as shotcrete) 

• improving drainage 

• resurfacing and line marking the road. 

When and where we’ll be working 

We’ll be working at the first site, located one 
kilometre north of Barfield Road, from Sunday 6 
July 2025 for around four weeks, weather 
permitting.  

Site set up will begin from 7pm Sunday 6 July, 
however our standard working days will be 
Monday to Friday.   

After work at the first site is complete, workers 
will move slightly south to the second site, 
around 750 metres north of Barfield Road.  

Work at this site will begin in early August and is 
expected to be completed by the end of the 
August, weather permitting. 

Our working hours will be 6am to 6pm, Monday 
to Friday.  

On occasion, work outside of standard hours may 
be required, such as on Saturdays or at night. The 
community will be informed in advance if work 
outside of standard hours is required.  

What will this mean for you? 

There will be temporary impacts while we carry 
out this work. We’ll make every effort to minimise 
our impacts and complete this work as quickly as 
possible.  

You may notice: 

• workers and vehicles  

• traffic controllers and signage  

• lane closure and reduced speed limit of  
40 km/h  

• noise from machinery and equipment. 

Motorists using Moss Vale Road will experience 
short delays, with one lane closed to allow safe 
access to the landslip sites. Motorists are advised 
to allow an additional five minutes’ travel time. 
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Location of work area  

 
 

 

Contact us 

 

1800 555 638 
 

 

southprojects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/mvr-repairs 

 

PO Box 477, Wollongong NSW 2520 

 
For the latest traffic updates: 
Visit livetraffic.com or download the app Live Traffic NSW 

 

Scan the QR code or 
visit the project 
webpage and 

subscribe to receive 
updates via email 




